


You should refer a case to the Office of Chief Medical Examiner (OCME) in 
New York City when the death occurred under the following circumstances: 

●​ Criminal violence, unlawful act, or criminal neglect  
●​ Accident, such as a motor vehicle, industrial, home, or public place 

accident  
●​ Suicide  
●​ Drug or chemical overdose or poisoning.  
●​ Sudden death of a person in apparent good health  
●​ Death unattended by a physician  
●​ Death in a correctional facility  
●​ Death in any unusual or suspicious manner  

 


